
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came along to this and enjoyed their coffee and cake. A fantastic 

amount of £420 was raised for the charity. Thank you to everybody who donated or made 

cakes and for those people who gave up their time to help at the event. 

 

Individual photos 

A reminder that individual and group photos are on Tuesday 11
th

 October. A letter has been sent out about this 

already. If your child usually comes dressed in sports kits for a club, please come dressed in school uniform, with 

sports kit to change into. 

 

Medicines 

Please can you ensure that all medicines that are brought in are in their original packaging with the medication 

details on, your child’s name and the prescribed dosage. Inhalers that are brought in must also be in their original 

packaging with the same details on the box.  

 

Zoolab 

On Tuesday next week, Reception and Key Stage 1 are being visited by Zoolab which coincides 

with their topics. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to see unusual animals up close 

and have the opportunity to handle them if they wish. All the children will use the experience 

to do follow up work after the visit. There is a separate letter which you should have received 

which asks for your permission to allow your child to handle the creatures should they wish to. 

Please return this on Monday or Tuesday. 

 

Harvest 

Thank you for all the produce that was brought in yesterday 

for our Harvest appeal. Thank you also to all the Friends of 

Pegswood who came into school this morning and helped 

Year 4 create Harvest bags to distribute later on today 

around the village. Thank you to our local Co-op who very 

kindly donated reusable bags to distribute the food in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advice from Northumbria police 

All schools in Northumberland have received advice from Northumbria police regarding people dressing up as 

clowns to frighten members of the public.  You may have seen a number of reports in the media relating to this. 

Speaking with Northumbria police this afternoon, I was told that there had not been anything reported in our 

area, although a small number of reports had been made to police in the Newcastle area over the last week. 

Advice is that should anybody witness or hear about an incident of this nature they should telephone 101 or 999 

in an emergency and report the incident. 
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